
  
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
GLENDALE HOUSING AUTHORITY IS ACCEPTING 
APPLICATIONS FOR PROJECT BASED VOUCHER 

ASSISTANCE FOR SELECTION BASED ON 
PREVIOUS COMPETITION ONLY 

 

In accordance with the fiscal year 2022-23 Annual PHA Plan, the 
City of Glendale Housing Authority (GHA) is accepting developer 
proposals for Project Based Vouchers from qualified developments 
under the provisions of 24 CFR 983.51(b)(2) Selection based on 
previous competition.  This is an ongoing opportunity and is limited 
to proposed developments that meet the following requirements: 

1. Received and award of Federal, State or Local (city or county) 
government funding that requires a competitive selection of 
proposals (e.g., HOME, Low-Income Housing Tax Credit 
(LIHTC), Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) or 
American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA). 

2. Competitive housing assistance selection process occurred 
within 3 years of the PBV proposal selection date by the City of 
Glendale. 

3. Competitive award did not involve any consideration that the 
project would receive PBV assistance from the City of Glendale. 

4. Proposed development must be in an incorporated area of the 
City of Glendale. 

5. Construction has not started. 

The Project Based Voucher Assistance Application is available 
online at: 

https://www.glendaleaz.com/live/city_services/citizen_assistance_
programs/public_housing_programs/affordable_housing 

If you have any questions, please call Karen Mofford at (623) 930-
3719. 
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